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NOTICE 
 
 

This notice is to inform the residents of Oroville that they have until April 15, 2022 to 
remedy any issues in regards to the following Oroville Municipal Codes: 
 
OMC 8.08 (public nuisances), OMC 8.10 (litter control), OMC 8.12 (garbage regulations), 
OMC 8.16 (automobile hunks), OMC 9.24 (condemnation of buildings), OMC 9.64 (graffiti 
nuisance), and OMC (10.08 (parking regulations).  
 

1) On April 15, 2022, the Oroville Police Department will begin issuing citations, and 
or impounding hulk, junk or inoperable or unregistered vehicles on city right of 
way. Citations may also be issued for residences found to be out of compliance 
with the OMC regarding junk vehicles, debris, or overgrowth issues that are in 
violation of the above-mentioned OMC’s.  

 
Enforcement will start on April 15, 2022 with a deliberate procession through the entire 
city. It is well documented that debris, junk, abandoned vehicles, overgrown or 
abandoned properties lead to an increase in criminal activity. We are making every effort 
to align the city wide clean up day with this timeline.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Oroville Police Department. 


